
Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP 
Prime Minister 
10 Downing Street 
London 
SW1A 2AA 
Tuesday, 18 July 2023 
 
Dear Prime Minister,  
  
As some of the UK's largest businesses, representing sectors across the economy, we see 
the UK's climate commitments and the net zero transition as a massive economic opportunity. 
We plan to invest billions into the low carbon economy because we know it is crucial for our 
future prosperity, and because we know it is the right thing to do for the future of our planet.  
  
We have consensus across the economy on the need for faster action, and the policy 
environment should reflect this consensus. We have the solutions to tackling climate change; 
our businesses are built around new technologies, skilled jobs, and the massive innovation 
capabilities of the UK. Capitalising on these opportunities will generate growth and prosperity 
across the country. Polls show that British people support a green future. It is in the interests 
of our businesses, the UK's economy and the public that net zero remains a national priority.  
  
This is the economic opportunity of the 21st century and we are concerned that without a 
renewed focus and commitment to delivery from the Government, the UK will be left behind. 
We are ready to invest, but we need your leadership and commitment to the green economy 
– now, more than ever.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
 



 


